STAFF APPRECIATION



LET'S SHOW OUR STAFF HOW MUCH THEY MEAN TO US!!

Be sure to check your inbox for an email asking you and your student(s) to share a note of appreciation to their teachers.

This will be a digital appreciation card! You have until MAY 1st to contribute.

8TH GRADE/MOVING UP ORDERS

Got an 8th Grader? It's time to order their High School gear for the FRESHMAN CLASS of 2024!

Pre-order shop is NOW OPEN. Orders must be placed by May 3rd for June 1st delivery.

ORDER HERE



VIRTUAL PTO MEETINGS

We will be holding two VIRTUAL PTO meetings before the end of the school year.

Tentative dates are:

Tuesday May 12th @ 3:00

General meeting with a focus on updates and news as well as promoting PTO board elections in June

Tuesday June 9th @ 3:00
Focus on Board elections for next
year

...stay tuned for confirmation and details!

NEW FAMILY ORIENTATION

The school will be holding an online new student orientation for incoming families on MAY 27th.

We are looking for volunteers to brainstorm how we, as current families, can welcome new families during these crazy times.

If you are interested in helping out, please email:

ContactUs@OdysseyDiscoveryPTO.org